
 
 
 
 
 
18 March 2022 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou 
 
A very quick update to finish the week: there has been one new case in the past 24 hours. A Year 11 
student tested positive yesterday at home. He contracted the virus from his family, and has been 
isolating as a household contact since Sunday. His last day in school was Friday 11th March so he 
was not infectious in school. 
 
There have actually been just 2 students this week who may have been infectious in school (one 
Year 10 student on Tuesday and one Year 6 student on Wednesday). You do, of course, already know 
about these students. No students connected with these students have tested positive at any stage 
this week. 
 
This morning, we tested all Year 6 in-school students, as well as some returning students and staff. 
All tests were negative. 
 
On Monday, we will continue to test returning students and staff. We will test other students on 
Monday if we need to because cases arise over the weekend. And for those of you curious to know, 
we currently have 2036 RATs in stock. Excellent stock management from our medical and financial 
teams! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. I will of course let you know if there’s anything you need to be aware of over 
the weekend. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Alex. 
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